



April 22, 2022

Please accept this letter of invitation to attend an Information session on Monday, May 2nd, 2022 at the Town Hall in Dalhousie at 6:30 PM.

The purpose of this information session is to provide the valued leaders of council and the public with information about the New Brunswick International Student Program as well as the benefits of welcoming students into the local schools culturally and financially.

This information session is open to the public and we would appreciate you sharing this invitation within your networks so we will have many interested citizens join us to learn about the program.

We are looking forward to meeting you on May 2nd.

Kind regards,

Debbie walls

Regional Manager - NBISP

New Brunswick International Student Program

Debra.walls@gnb.ca

506-543-1829 ©